
ESSA@Work  

Institute of Environmental Systems Research, University of Osnabrück 

6th – 8th March 2013 

 

ESSA@work is a meeting concept where any modeler can receive and give support on simulation 

work in progress. During the workshop, a group of participants and experts will discuss the 

simulation projects of the participants and overarching topics or questions that arise are discussed in 

small parallel discussion groups. 

 

Experts:  Prof. Klaus G. Troitzsch 

  Prof. Claudia Pahl-Wostl 

 

Organizers:  Dr. Georg Holtz (gholtz@uos.de, +49 541 969 3413) 

  Geeske Scholz (gescholz@uos.de, +49 541 969 2510) 

 

Schedule:  Wed:  Welcome (13:00), 4 presentations, joint dinner 

  Thu: up to 7 presentations, social event, joint dinner 

  Fri:  group discussions, Résumé, closing (12:00) 

 

Finances:  Participation is free of charge. However, participants have to cover their personal  

  costs for travelling, accommodation and meals, including (voluntary) joint dinners  

  and the social event.  

 

Venue:  The workshop takes place at the Institute of Environmental Systems Research (USF),  

  University of Osnabrück (www.usf.uos.de). USF is an interdisciplinary institute 

with the goal to promote research and teaching in systems science at the  

interface between the natural and socio-economic sciences. USF has vast  

experience in complex system analysis, modeling of ecological and social  

systems and knowledge transfer at the science-policy interface. 

 

Application: If you want to participate please send a one page information including your name,  

  affiliation, title of your proposed talk, abstract (max 200 words), summary of your  

  background and experience in ABM, and 2 questions that you want to discuss during  

the workshop. Please send this information to gholtz@uos.de no later than 25th Jan  

2013.     

  Participants will be selected on a first-come first-serve basis and get a confirmation  

  within one week. Please consider that due to a limited number of participants it may  

  not be possible to consider all applications.  
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